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**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 
 
**Williston Boom Softball Announces Early Tryouts for 2025 Season** 
 
Williston, ND – The Williston Boom Softball program is excited to announce its upcoming 
tryouts for the 2025 season, marking an essential step in our commitment to foster 
positive travel softball experiences for youth in our community. In response to our recent 
success and program growth, tryouts will be held earlier this year. This proactive approach 
allows us to finalize rosters sooner, ensuring that our teams are well-prepared for the 
competitive landscape ahead. 
 
We are proud to celebrate our exceptional achievements with the 10U and 14U teams, who 
both clinched the title of State Champions in 2024. This remarkable success has inspired 
us to try to expand our program further. Our goal is to establish five competitive teams 
across various age groups: 10U, 12U, 14U, 16U, and 18U, depending on the number of 
participants during tryouts. 
 
Tentative tryout dates are set for January 26th and February 2nd for 16u & 18u Teams. 
Tryout dates for 10u,12u & 14u are TBD at this time. We encourage everyone that is 
interested in coming out next season to register early, as we plan to close registrations no 
later than January 26. With the early scheduling, we aim to provide our athletes with ample 
time to prepare for a robust season filled with skill development, teamwork, and lasting 
memories.  
 
Program Registration is available through the Williston Parks & Recreation District. All 
participants will register first for the Tryouts, with team registrations taking place as soon 
as team rosters have been finalized. For any questions or concerns regarding the tryouts or 
registration process, please contact Tyler Burnett, WPRD Travel Sports Coordinator, at 
Tyler@wprd.us. 
 
Join us as we continue to build on our achievements and inspire the next generation of 
softball players! We look forward to seeing all the talented athletes at our tryouts! 
 
**### END ###**  
 
For more information, please visit https://www.willistonfastpitch.com/ or 
https://www.willistonparks.com/ and follow WPRD on our social media pages! 
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